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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    sgallagher125@c2kni.net

Newsletter – Monday 11th December 2017
Monday-   Tin Whistle P4-7
Tuesday      P1-4 PE 
Wednesday Carol Service St Mary’s Church 7.00pm
Thursday  Movie Morning P1-7

                Arts and Crafts Sliabh Beag P5-7 
 Friday     GAA Coach P5-7

               P.1- 4 PE with coach

               P.1 -4 and P.5 -7 Library

Pupil of the Week Awards
Congratulations to our pupils of the week winners for this week:-
KS1 Pupil of the Week – Grainne
KS2 Pupil of the Week – Megan
Do This In Memory
Our second Do This In Memory Mass takes place on Saturday 16th December in Brookborough Chapel at 7.00pm
Christmas Dinner

Our Christmas Dinner will be on Tuesday 19th December. This is the one time of the year that we all sit down and eat together to celebrate Christmas, so I would ask that all pupils take dinner that day. Children are all encouraged to wear their Christmas jumpers on this day.
Christmas Movie Morning
Our school diary has been hectic with Open Nights, Carol Services etc so this year we have decided to have a Movie Morning rather than a Movie evening on Thursday 14th December. Your child can wear their pyjamas, slippers, dressing gown etc into school and bring in a cushion/pillow and blanket to lie on. Children need to take warm clothes to change into for break and dinner time.
Christmas Jumper Day
Friday 15th December is World Christmas Jumper Day, so your child can wear their Christmas jumper into school to join in with this celebration.

Santa Saturday
Our annual Santa Saturday takes place this Saturday 16th December at 10.00am in St Mary’s Primary School. If any parent is available to help with the preparation for this, could they please come to school at 6.00pm on Friday 15th December.
Carol Service

Congratulations to all the boys and girls who participated in the Weslyian Hall Carol Service and the Molly and Mia Carol Service. Everyone sang and played their instruments beautifully - we have received a lot of compliments on our performances, so once again well done boys and girls.
School Closure
School will close at 12.00pm on Wednesday 20th December. No dinners will be served on this day.

School will reopen on Thursday 4th January.
Dates for Your Diary

· Christmas Dinner is on Tuesday 19th December.
· School closes at 12.00pm on Wednesday 20th December.

· Carol Services

· St Mary’s P.S. Carol Service in St Mary’s chapel on Wednesday 13th December at 7.00pm.
· Santa Saturday on December 16th December 10am – 12pm in St Mary’s P.S.
OUR success is doing OUR best!

